
To whom it may concern, 

I’ve had the pleasure of working with Tasha Rose as Co-Chair of the Triangle West Recognition 

Committee. We have been tasked with organizing fun activities as recognition for all the hard work of 

our UNC teammates. The committee consists of team members from multiple departments and 

locations across the Triangle. The committee is sponsored by two Executive leaders-Mel Hurston and 

Lauren Kearns. 

Tasha has remained positive through all the obstacles and challenges we have faced. The Covid-19 

pandemic and FY22 funding are two critical issues we are working to overcome at this time. Tasha is 

easy to work with and offers great ideas for consideration. She is a team player and encourages 

everyone to participate to their fullest potential.  

I highly recommend Tasha for this opportunity for growth and career development. She has a wealth of 

knowledge and has demonstrated her ability to lead through difficult times while working with multiple 

disciplines. I believe she would be a great addition to the leadership team!  

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Jamila Ezell, BSN, MBA, RN, CNML 

Clinical Director Outpatient Services 

GI Medicine, Multispecialty Surgery Clinic 

UNC Health  

101 Manning Drive, Chapel Hill, NC 27514 

Office 984-974-0148|Cell 336-263-9824  

jamila.ezell@unchealth.unc.edu 
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